
 

       
Office News: Bridlewood Children Center is going on major renovation. All of the 

fences, are being replaced. Electrical system is getting revamped. It is back to school 
season so please be mindful of school and play ground zones while driving. We are 
closed on Monday September 4th for Labour Day. 

Caterpillar Room: Let us welcome Hanvika and Atharva to our center. We are 

sure they are going to have loads of fun and learn all kinds of things. Ayla and Khaed 
are all grown up now and going to the butterfly room. This month we will be talking 
about school, fall, music and apples. 

Butterfly Room: We are happy that Beau, Ayla and Khaed are joining us and sad 

to see William, Tadeo and Daniel leave us. This month we are going to focus on singing 
alphabet songs and listen to some exciting music. Also we are going to talk about our 
best fuzzy friends, Teddy Bears. Since fall is around the corner, we will be talking about 
this colourful season as well. 

Ladybug room: Tadeo , William and Daniel are going to join the ladybug room and 

continue having a blast. We are going to miss Hudson, Suraag and Uzziah as they are 
going to the big leagues downstairs. We have a few new fun topics to cover. Farm 
animals, numbers, harvesting vegetables and fruits as well as fall and trees are what 
we will be talking about this month. 

Bunny Room: This month we are going to have five new friends joining our class. 

Let us welcome Hudson, Suraag, Marko, Uzziah, Bear, and Charlie. It makes us sad to 
see Chimamanda, Amy, Drea, Parisha, Parmis, Pavel and Michael leave our class. We 
are going to learn a lot about Labour Day, fall, leaves, and colours. 

Dinosaur Room: Omkar, Evan, Kenna, Lora, Drin have graduated and leaving the 

center. We wish them all the best and hope to see them achieve all the amazing goals 
they have. Amy, Drea, Parisha, Parmis, Pavel and Michael are joining us to continue 
their education in the Dinosaur room. We are going to make some crafts for fall and 
paint with red and orange paint. All of us are going to collect leaves. We are also going 
to brush up our knowledge of alphabets and simple math. 

    


